
Board Election Results Briefing 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Board Members/Stakeholders] 

From: [Your Name/Position] 

Subject: Board Election Results 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to share the results of the recent board election held on [Election Date]. The 

election process was conducted with the utmost integrity and transparency, ensuring that all 

candidates had a fair opportunity to present their visions and plans. 

Election Results: 

• [Candidate Name 1] - [Position] - [Votes Received] 

• [Candidate Name 2] - [Position] - [Votes Received] 

• [Candidate Name 3] - [Position] - [Votes Received] 

We would like to congratulate the elected board members and express our gratitude to all 

candidates for their participation. Your commitment and dedication to our organization are 

greatly appreciated. 

As we move forward, we look forward to the board's leadership in guiding our organization 

towards achieving its goals and objectives. 

Thank you for your attention, and please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need 

further information. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


